
4th September 2020 

Communication  

We hope that you have been able to see photographs on twitter and receive text messages from us and so feel that you have some  

insight into your child’s week. We understand that it is difficult to talk to staff personally through these staggered starts.  

Each class has a dedicated email address that you can use to ask questions or relay information to.  

 

Telephone drop ins  

Although we cannot invite parents in for drop ins, staff will make themselves available to answer phone calls at      

allotted slots instead. These sessions will be from 3:30 – 4:15pm. Starting next week.  

 

 CLASS   TEACHER  EMAIL ADDRESS AND DROP IN DAY 

Welcome back Knypersley !! 
Thank you so much to all of our parents and carers for your support this week – it means so much to be met with smiles and           

encouragement rather than frowns. I can’t believe how quickly the children have got used to the new systems and they are trying hard 

to socially distance in communal areas. They are a credit to you all.  

 

EYFS 

Wow, it goes to show that we don’t give our youngest children enough credit as they have come into school so well this week and     

settled. Even lunchtimes are going well. A big thank you to all parents for preparing them for these unusual procedures.  

 It’s the strangest start to their education ever.  

 

Kidz Zone 

Please remember that Kidz Zone places now have to be booked in advance. Please do this by emailing  

admin1@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

There is also a new phone number for Kidz Zone. This number can only be answered during Kidz Zone hours as staff are in class  

during the day.  07442 134642 

 

Reading books  

Can we ask for all reading books that were sent home before lockdown to be returned so we can quarantine them ready for use. We will 

leave boxes at different points outside for you to drop books in.  

Many thanks.  

Nursery 
AM & PM 

Mrs Jervis homeworknurs@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                    Thursdays 

Busy Bees Miss Leese homeworkbb@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                        Wednesdays 

Creative Caterpillars Mrs Beckett homeworkcc@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                         Wednesdays 

Class 2 Mrs Sigley/Mrs  

Faulkner 
homework2@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                           Mondays 

Class 3 Mrs Egerton homework3@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                           Mondays 

Class 4 Miss Kaminskas homework4@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                          Wednesdays 

Class 5 Mrs Harvey homework5@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                          Wednesdays 

Class 6 Mr Evans homework6@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                          Thursdays 

Class 7 Miss Harris homework7@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                          Thursdays 

Class 8 Miss Mountford homework8@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                          Wednesdays 

Class 9 Mr Gillespie homework9@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk                          Wednesdays 

We start week 2 of the school dinner menu next 
week. 

Please check our website and twitter for more news, 
dates and updates through the week at 
@KnypersleyFirst or www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  
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